Uszn1Ad1UnuAsRaminUszaIuAsdus
Fo9 Lifuvesviguazvasidannviinainnisufifninaamenia
(No Gift Policy)

v
(% v 1

AUNNTENTINNTAGIUTENAR WD UL NEITV95TNNAY T198IUSIYNS

&« 9
) [ v

fgiamia asAnsumvu ludadaniemitunsensnniseds lifuvewiywisvesdfaynvia
aﬁﬂmiﬂﬁﬂawﬁwﬁnnmﬂma (No Gift Policy) 3MngUsenaunIsniIaeny wazanUssynau Ttk
nfladeRudyesiie lasveliuansmnuunsauninetudetnsetens vieelensludedsny
poulatununisinvesvisy Lﬁa@uwmuuiamamiﬁwﬁuquaﬁﬂmsﬂ'ﬁ Sasiulundnsssunivia
wsuafeTausssuesdnsuisgusssuuarluidla Unenniseianesiudu Guasilugnmsata
auLdesiuseUssanvuLardeny LLasﬂimﬂ’wﬁﬂmwﬁzmﬂmmﬁwmamuﬁﬁmﬁﬂﬁmm%’g
nnauludeia lifurewiyuazvesifannsinannisufianiiinnmeania (No Gift Policy)
o tufl o Suna bews tu

drinsuaddimindszavaidusiwessnianuduniisnuiidminnvesss
nnauludein liSuvesviguazvesmidannsiinnnmsufinidivamenia (No Gift Policy)
Jsgmaniensu uagliyaansludaiaynszauiioUjifetanseasn

Usema s Jun - M 1n9IAN WA, b

(Weiady  widwdula)
ABITININUTLIIUATTUS



The Prachaup Kiri Khan Provincial Comptroller Office Announcement
Subject : Refrain from gifts and presents under duties at festivals

(No Gift Policy)

In correspondence to the Ministry of Finance’s announcement, the ministry
has announced itself to be an agency that all government officials including government
agencies, state enterprises and public organizations under or under the supervision of the
Ministry of Finance are not accepting any gift or presents while exercising duties at every
festival (No Gift Policy) from private sectors, entrepreneurs and the general public including
from subordinated officials. The announcement kindly requests to express good wishes
by using greeting cards or wishes on social media instead of giving gift to adhere and comply
with good governance policy and strengthen the organizational culture of ethics and
transparency without corruption. The policy will strengthen the public and society’s
confidence, And The Comptroller General’s Department announcement itself to be an
agency that all government officials are not accepting any gift and presents while exercising

duties at every festival (No Gift Policy) on December 26, 2023

The Prachaup Kiri Khan Provincial Comptroller Office would like to announce
itself as an agency that all government officials are not accepting any gift and presents

while exercising duties at every festival (No Gift Policy)

Therefore, please kindly be informed accordingly, and officials at all levels

shall strictly adhere to this announcement.

Announced on January 3, 2024

Bissamai

(Mrs. Pissamai Kaewjamsai)
Head of Prachaup Kiri Khan Provincial Comptroller Office



